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Resident of the Month:

Glendena Wyant
was born in
Kansas to Alice
and Glenn along
with her sister
Ruth ann.
Glendena
proceeded to go
to college in
Kansas. And after
she took a job in
the F.B.I. 

While working in
the F.B.I.
Glendena lived in
many countries.
Along with her
daughter Kerry
Anne. Next time
you see Glendena
be sure to ask her
about her
experience in the
F.B.I. Glendena
also enjoys art,
wine, music, ice
cream, and
reading historical
books. 

Okemos
Morrie Hickman - 9/2
Gladys Claucherty - 9/8 
Stan Krantz - 9/11
Norma ence - 9/13 
Harold Ashbridge - 9/14
Nick Limber - 9/20 
Beverly Brown - 9/27 

August Fun: Trivia:
1. Which famous
singer of the 40s and
50s had the nickname
'Ol' Blue Eyes'? 
2. Ward and June
were two main
characters from what
famous TV show of
the late 50s and early
60s? 
3. Who was the first
woman to make a solo
flight across the
Atlantic? 
4. Which dance from
the 60's created the
largest craze? 
5. Who did John F.
Kennedy defeat in the
US Presidential
election in 1960? 

6. In what year did
The People's Republic
of China test its first
hydrogen bomb? 
7. Which chain
department store first
opened in Garden
City, Michigan in
1962?
8. When did the
Voting Rights Act
become a law in the
USA? 
ANSWERS 
1. Frank Sinatra 
2. Leave it to Beaver 
3. Amelia Earhart 
4. The Twist
5. Richard Nixon  
6. 1967
7. Kmart 
8. 1965
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September

10:45 Bible Study
11:15 Walking group 
1:30 Fall tree painting
2:30 Tea with Marie
3:30 Words in a word 
6pm Wine and beer
social 

10:30 Coffee & Donuts
10:45 Bible Study 
11:15 Triva 
1:30 Euchre 
3pm Sing alongs 
 6pm Wine and beer
social 

10:30 Mimosa Bar 
11am Sand painting 
1:30 BINGO 
3:15 String art 
6pm iSpy 
 

10:30 Flower
Arranging 
1:30 Tie blanket
making 
3 Resident council
Meeting 
6pm Adult coloring 

9am Beauty Hour 
10:30 Mug painting 
1:30 BINGO 
3:15 Card making 
4:15 Audio Book 
6pm Movie and
Popcorn 
 
 

Paint by Number 
Life time 
Dominos 
Puzzle 

 10am Catholic Mass
(TV) 
 Reminiscing 
2pm Church Service
Famous faces and
Places 

10:30 History of Labor
day 
11:15 What was your
job 
1:30 Bingo 
3pm Patriotic punch 
6pm Movie and
popcorn 

10:45 Bible Study
11:15 Pictionary 
1:30 Stepping Stones
3pm Tracing photos 
4pm Concert (TV) 
6pm Wine and cheese
social 
 

10:30 Lava Jars 
1:30 BINGO 
3pm Cupcake
decorating 
4pm Volleyball 
6pm Nightly News 

10:30 Heating pad
1:30 UNO 
3pm Nails with Jen 
3:30 Hat making 
7pm Jeopardy 

9am Beauty Hour 
10:30 Mosaic art 
1:30 BINGO 
3:30 Bingo Store 
4:15 Remembering
those 
6pm Movie and
Popcorn 

Checkers 
Hot Coccoa Hour 
Water color painting 
 

Grandparent's Day
  10am Catholic Mass
(TV) 
2pm Church Service
3pm Ice cream bar 
 

9am Beauty Hour  
10:30 Sticker by
Number 
1:30 BINGO 
3pm Pretzels and rolos
6pm Dominos 

10:45 Bible Study
11:15 Scrabble 
1:30 Craft box
painting 
3pm Euchre 
6pm Wine and beer
soical 
 

10:30 Scarecrow wine
bottle 
11:45 Lunch-In
1:30 BINGO 
3:15 Water color
painting 
6pm iSpy 

10:30 Grip socks 
1:30 Caramel Apple
Bar 
2:45 Sing alongs 
3:45 Painting 
6pm Adult coloring 
 

9am Beauty Hour 
10:30 Tye Dying 
1:30 BINGO 
3:15 Leaf painting 
6pm Movie and
Popcorn 
 
 

Paint by Number 
Life time 
Dominos 
Puzzle 

10am Catholic Mass
(TV) 
 Reminiscing 
2pm Church Service 
Famous faces and
Places 

9am Beauty Hour  
10:30 Card writing 
1:30 BINGO 
3:30 Penny Auction 
4:15 Mocktails 
6m Word searches 

10:45 Bible Study
11:15 UNO
1:30 Trail Mix 
3pm Manicures 
6pm Wine and cheese
social 

50's Day
10:30 Poodle skirt
pin 
11:15 50's jukebox
1:15 Milkshake bar 
1:45 BINGO 
3pm Drive in parking 
 

10:30 Cider and
donuts 
11:15 Exercise 
1:30 Wreath Making
3pm Lava cake  
4pm Balloon 
Bop 
6pm Adult coloring 

9am Beauty Hour 
10:30 Stained Glass 
1:30 BINGO 
3pm Exercise 
6pm Movie and
popcorn 

Checkers 
Hot Coccoa Hour 
Water color painting 

 10am Catholic Mass
(TV) 
 Patio Social 
2pm Church Service 
Classic music in the
living room 

 9am Beauty Hour  
10:30 Bickford cook
book 
1:30 BINGO 
3pm Home made soap
bars 
6pm Twilight zone 
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27 28

9am Coffee Hour 
10:30 Beaded
pumpkin 
1:30 BINGO 
3pm Pulled string art 
6pm iSpy 

29 30
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